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òWith the love of God our dreams and ambitions can come true.ó 

Most Able  

Chinese New Year   

On Thursday 8th February we will be celebrating Chinese New Year in school. Children 

are allowed to come into school in traditional Chinese clothing or red and yellow 

clothes. If any of our Chinese families have any traditional items that they would like to 

share with school please bring them in. We will also be having a traditional Chinese 

themed menu:  

Vegetable spring rolls  

Prawn crackers  

Sweet & Sour chicken  

Steamed rice  

Vegetable noodles  

Fortune cookies  

Some children in Year 2 spent the day at Liverpool College to learn more 

about writing and spent the day with David Webb an author from Authors 

Abroad. David has written for several top publishers including Andersen 

Press, Longmanõs UK, Rigby Educational, Egon Publishers and Eprint. His 

books are aimed at children between the ages of five and twelve.  

On Wednesday Altru Drama Company came into school to perform an E -Safety show 

for the children in KS2. This was to alert them of all the dangers on the internet and how 

to stay safe when using it. Year 3 and 4 also has a workshop with them to learn even 

more about E -Safety.  

Tangled Web  



Last week, Year 4 experienced an amazing residential trip to Crosby Hall. It was a great 

trip enjoyed by all! The pupils experienced lots of amazing outdoor activities such as low -

ropes, zip wire, and archery. In addition, the children worked really well as a team to  

create an outdoor shelter. Indoor activities included problem -solving and dance.  

Everyone was  made to feel so welcome by the staff who were so kind in every way. The 

food was delicious ð all prepared and cooked daily by their wonderful chef. At the end 

of a long day, we really enjoyed our hot chocolate and toast.  

This trip has really helped all of the children to develop independence, listening and 

thinking skills, problem -solving and team work. The children showed great maturity and 

were a credit to themselves and our school. We were so proud of each and every one 

of them.  

Back in class, we are using our experiences to write letters, diaries and explanations. We 

are also hoping to write some poems too if we have time. Reflecting upon real -life       

experiences is a great stimulus for writing, as we have lots of ideas in our head ready to 

write!  

We hope that you enjoy looking at our pictures to appreciate what an amazing time we 

all had.  


